

REVIEW 3 READING

Part 1

Questions 1-5

Look and read. Choose the correct word and write them on the lines. There is one example.

Example

This is a big, strong animal a lion
that comes from the cat
family.

Questions

1 You wear this on your neck
when it is cold.

2 This animal is a baby dog.

3 You go to this room in the
house to sleep.

4 You wear these on your
feet.

5 You go downstairs to get to
this part of a house under the
ground.



a panda



a scarf



a puppy



socks



a bedroom



a lion



a coat



a basement

Prepare 1

Part 2

Questions 6-10

Read the text and choose the best answer.

Example

Fred: Where did you go today, Sally?

Sally: A I can play the piano.

B I like ice cream.

☒ C I went to Mary's party .

Questions

6 **Fred:** Was it a good party ?

Sally: A Yes, it was great.

B Yes, I am.

C Yes, it did.

7 **Fred:** Were there lots of children there?

Sally: A No, there isn't.

B No, there were only eight children.

C Yes, it was sunny.

8 **Fred:** What did you do?

Sally: A Yes, it was good.

B No, I didn't.

C We played games and climbed trees in the garden.

9 **Fred:** Did Mary like the present you gave her?

Sally: A Yes, I did.

B Yes, she did.

C Yes, she has.

10 **Fred:** Did Mary have a nice cake?

Sally: A Yes, she had a lemon cake.

B Yes, I have.

C Yes, please.

Part 3

Questions 11-15

Read the text. Choose a word from the box. Write the correct word next to numbers 11-15.

There is an example.

Hi Chen,

How are you? What are you doing now?

It's hot here today. I'm in the park with my friends. We're having a bigparty..... I'm 13 today, Chen! But it's not only my birthday - it's Ingrid's and David's too!

I'm writing you this email on my new (11)..... It's a birthday present from my parents. I'm sitting on a bench near the big trees and I can see all my friends.

Alex and Andres are dancing to some (12)..... music. They're very good at it. Carlos isn't dancing. He can't dance very well. He's playing football with Camillo and Julian.

Ingrid and Diego don't like (13)..... They are playing tennis. Ingrid is good at it, but Diego isn't! Who else can I see? Oh, yes - Luisa! She's sitting (14)..... a tree. She's talking to David. David is (15).....to her. He's sitting on the grass. They're good friends.

Write soon.

Love from Gabriella.

ExampleParty.....

<i>Party</i>	<i>smartphone</i>	<i>loud</i>
<i>football</i>	<i>under</i>	<i>give</i>
<i>drink</i>	<i>next</i>	<i>bed</i>

Part 4

Questions 16-20

Read the text. Choose a word from the box. Write the correct word next to numbers 16-20.

There is an example.

Hi Lara,

Thanks for your email. The concert sounds great! Can you send me photos..of... you and your brother at the concert? Thanks!

Well, I'm (16)..... holiday in Italy with my parents now. We're in Naples! I'm having (17)..... great time here. In the mornings we look at old buildings. Mum takes lots and lots of photos. She's really (18)..... in old buildings. You can see them on my Instagram. We eat pizza and ice cream for lunch every day - mmmm! In the afternoon, we go swimming because it's very hot here. I sometimes read, too. I've got lots of books with me! I'm sitting in a café and I'm writing this email to you. My mum is (19)..... to the waiter in Italian. My mum teaches Italian at my school. My brother's listening to music on his headphones. My dad's reading a book about the history of Italy. (20)..... are you doing?

Write soon,

Beth

Example	of	to	for
16	at	on	in
17	a	an	the
18	interested	interesting	interest
19	talk	talks	talking
20	When	What	Which

Part 5

Questions 21-25

Read the text. Answer the questions. Write your answers in full sentences.

The Old Pirates

Last Thursday was Peter's birthday. He had a big party and invited all his friends. They all wore pirate's clothes and played pirate games. Peter had a big birthday cake, which had two pirates on it. Peter got lots of presents but his favorite was a book, which was called The Old Pirates.

After his party, Peter sat in the garden and started to read his new book. It was an exciting story about two good pirates. Their names were Black Beard and Brown Beard. Black Beard was taller than Brown Beard and Brown Beard was stronger than Black Beard. They sailed the sea and found lots of treasure. But the pirates were old and they wanted to stop being pirates and live quietly in a nice house with a small garden with beautiful flowers.

"What a great book!" said Peter. "I'm enjoying it. I want Black Beard and Brown Beard to find a nice place to live."

21 When was Peter's birthday?

-

22 What did Peter's friends wear on his birthday?

-

23 Where did Peter sit to read his new book?

-

24 Which Beard is stronger?

-

25 Why did Pirates want to stop being pirates?

-

WRITING

Part 1

Questions 1-5

Put the words in the right order to make questions. There is one example.

Example

clothes. / your / wear / You / can / sports

→ You can wear your sports clothes.

1 He/ a/ very/ boy. / is/ funny

→ _____

2 We/ a/ called/ Izmir. / are/ place/ from

→ _____

3 On/ the/ there/ are/ of/ books. / bookcases/ English/ lots

→ _____

4 bag/ is/ the/ next to/ the desk. / floor/ My/ on

→ _____

5 were/ when/ they/ saw/ trucks/ on/ the farm. / surprised/ six/ They/ noisy

→ _____

PART 2

Questions 6 - 10

Answer the following questions.

6 Do you like shopping?

→ _____

7 How often do you go shopping?

→ _____

8 What do you buy when you go shopping?

→ _____

9 What is your favorite shop?

→ _____

10 Who do you often go shopping with?

→ _____